
ICI Letter to FDIC Board on Regulated Fund Investments
in Banking Organizations

ICI President and CEO Eric J. Pan today wrote to the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC)

Board after recent statements questioning the level of investment in individual banking organizations by

regulated funds and the announcement that the FDIC Board will meet to discuss proposals related to

the Change in Bank Control Act.

Read more in the comment letter.
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